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In literacy, we are continuing to work on our
weekly phonemes and common words. We are  
getting new reading books each week which we
are using to develop our comprehension skills.
We are working on using capital letters and full
stops in the correct places when completing any

writing tasks. 

Literacy

 In ICT, we have been developing our
confidence in logging into our account

independently. We have also been
practising our touch typing skills. 

In P.E. we enjoyed our hockey sessions
and attending the hockey festival. In our
MUGA slot we will now be developing our
skills within possession games. We are

working on striking and fielding with Mrs
Weir in our gym hall slot. 

P.E.

Technologies

Primary 3 have been working lots
on their place value skills this term.
We are now moving on to complete
a block of learning using addition
and subtraction. After this we will

move onto time.

Primary 3 are learning about ‘The Romans’. We
will be continuing to explore how The Romans
lived and are comparing this to our own lives.

We will be learning about reliability of evidence.
As part of our learning we will also be

incorporating some expressive arts activities.  

We are looking forward to getting
started with our Nativity. The Nativity

will be performed on the 10th and
11th of December. We look forward

to seeing you there!
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